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Several House committees convened for organizational meetings on Wednesday morning.
The full House passed HB1001, an appropriation to pay for the expenses of the 94th General Assembly. The House also
passed HB1051, the General Appropriation Act for the 2023-2024 Fiscal Year.

House committees will meet at 10 a.m. on Thursday. The House will convene at 11 a.m. You can watch all committee
meetings and House floor proceedings at arkansashouse.org.
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https://www.arkleg.state.ar.us/Bills/Detail?id=HB1001&ddBienniumSession=2023%2F2023R&Search=
https://www.arkleg.state.ar.us/Bills/Detail?id=HB1051&ddBienniumSession=2023%2F2023R&Search=
https://www.arkansashouse.org/calendar
https://www.arkansashouse.org/calendar/event/2468/house-convenes
https://www.arkansashouse.org/calendar/event/2468/house-convenes
http://arkansashouse.org

